

Mr G Panayiotou - Headteacher Mr John McNichol - Chair of Governors

Castleford Academy

Ferrybridge Road Castleford WF10 4JQ

Tel: (01977) 605060

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Permission to leave site at lunch

Usually at this time of year, we would be asking parents to complete a consent form for their child to leave the academy site at lunch in September when they return. Due to the current circumstances, we will be using an electronic form.

In Year 10 and 11, pupils are permitted to leave the academy site at lunch. This is a reflection of their age and maturity and as a result we expect pupils to follow the academy behaviour policy (Ready, Respect, Safe) when off-site. Any breach in this policy will result in this privilege being revoked and your son/daughter remaining in the academy at lunch.

Please click on the link below to give your permission for this. By electronically signing this form, you giving permission for Castleford Academy to allow your son/daughter to leave the academy site during their allotted lunch break.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=p5E3uwQAMk6DoDTy8kpvwPKVdAKtnhAjmJE1D-o8ZRURUVMQIFZUE1QTVpLWExQV1IVNVM2UUcwNC4u

If you do not complete this form, your child will not be allowed to leave the academy site for lunch in September when they return.

Many thanks,

Mr S Prinsep















Twitter: @CastlefordAcad

